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Slay Transportation Co., Inc. is committed to the security of personnel, equipment, 

company property, and the safe, secure transportation of product for our customers. 

 

Slay Transportation’s Leadership Team strongly supports and encourages all employees 

and drivers to follow security measures as put forth in our company Security Plan as well 

as security regulations established by government agencies such as the Department of 

Homeland Security, the Department of Transportation, and the American Chemistry 

Council’s Responsible Care® Security Code of Management Practices. 

 

Slay Transportation’s security goal is to operate our company incident free.  It is the 

expectation of the Slay Leadership Team that all employees and drivers will fully support 

this policy and employ security measures and security awareness training practices that 

will demonstrate the effectiveness of our security policy and program. 

 

Slay Transportation has terminal and office facilities in many locations and uses the 

roadways of our nation to complete our business.  The Leadership Team realizes that we 

must be committed to the continual security of ourselves, our company, our customer 

facilities, the communities where we conduct our business, and the transportation system as 

a whole.  We strongly encourage all employees and drivers to employ security awareness 

measures as described in our company Security Plan. 

 

Slay Transportation will operate within the legal and regulatory framework established for 

the transportation industry, as well as comply with the Responsible Care® related 

requirements to which we voluntarily ascribe. 

 

This Security Policy is endorsed and supported by the Slay Transportation Leadership 

Team. 

 

 

 


